Resort Village of Cochin
Council Comments 2021 – 2
Emergency Issue
February 24, 2021

Shoreline Ice Damage
Ice being pushed up along the Jackfish Lake shoreline in Cochin has caused and is causing serious and significant damage to decks, buildings and stored boat lifts. 

The same is happening along Chatfield West beach and some residents have made application to the Water Security Agency (305-933-7653) for an emergency permit to allow large equipment to pull ice back from the shoreline.  These same residents have hired Elliott Excavating (Shane Elliott: 306-893-7000) to undertake the work.  Reports are that WSA is expediting applications and Shane is doing excellent work.

Cochin residents are reminded that the type of work being done on Chatfield West may only be undertaken under the authority of a permit issued by the Water Security Agency.  To proceed with such work without a WSA permit could result in penalties.

 

 
